CORRESPONDENCE
11/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12488-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 2:23 PM
To: ‘Rodrigo Conde'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket Number: 20200139-WS

Good Afternoon, Rodrigo Conde

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials

regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Rodrigo Conde <rconde878 @gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 2:04 PM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket Number: 20200139-WS

Good afternoon,

I, Rodrigo Conde, am not in favor of any Water and Wastewater rates increase. The current pandemic financial effects
prevent me and many other city residents from accepting these unnecessary utility increases.

Regards,

Rodrigo Conde
407 463-0078

Sent from my iPhone





